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Mr. Evans,
 
I apologize for the delay in sending this follow up email after your hearing for your appealed tax
assessment for 325 Topping Street.
You requested the link to pay the assessment online, which you can do so here:
https://eproperty.logis.org/stpaul/assessments/search
 
Just enter your address and there is a link on the page to pay with an echeck or Credit/debit card.
Any questions call the assessments office at 651-266-8858.
 
This will go before the City Council on March 23, 2022 at 3:30 pm with the recommendation they
approve the assessment.
 

Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office
Pronouns: she/her/hers
Saint Paul City Hall
Suite 310
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8515 
joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us
www.StPaul.gov 
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